
 
NEWS RELEASE 

North Olympic Library System 

2210 South Peabody Street 

Port Angeles, WA  98362 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
Date:  April 22, 2024 

Contact: Charlotte McGrew, Youth Services Librarian 

  360.417.8500 x7766; CMcGrew@nols.org  

Re:  “The Wizard of Oz” singalong at Sequim Library 

 

The North Olympic Library System (NOLS) invites people of all ages to a sing-along screening 

of “The Wizard of Oz” at 5 p.m. on Saturday, April 27, at the Sequim Library Temporary 

Location, 609 W. Washington St. Watch the 1939 musical film, rated G, and enjoy singing along 

to “Over the Rainbow,” “The Merry Old Land of Oz,” “We’re Off to See the Wizard” and 

more. Attendees are encouraged to wear Oz-themed costumes. Popcorn, pizza and other 

snacks will be provided at this free family-friendly event. 

 

For more information, visit nols.org/sing-along, call 360.683.1161, or email Discover@nols.org. 

This program is generously supported by the Friends of Sequim Library. 
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